
 

 
 ATTENTION ALL BEHAVIORAL HEALTH PROVIDERS 

RECYCLE OF CLAIMS DENIED IN ERROR DUE TO DIAGNOSIS CODING ISSUE 

It was brought to our attention that some behavioral health claims for dates of service beginning 
10/1/15 denied for invalid diagnosis code (T Codes with error code 433) when the correct ICD-10 
diagnosis code was presented on the claims.  The issue with the ICD-10 code table has been 
corrected and impacted claims will be systematically recycled on the 04/12/2016 Remittance 
Advice (RA).  No action is required by providers and we apologize for any inconvenience this has 
caused. 
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